AHCCCS is pleased to announce that we have implemented the 5010 version of the 276/277 in
our Test environment. We are inviting you to participate in the testing phase of this transaction.
This transaction will be implemented into our production environment on October 1, 2011, and all
interested trading partners must successfully complete testing prior to moving into production with
this transaction.

You can sign up for the testing phase of this transaction by sending an email request to
EDICustomerSupport@azahcccs.gov. We will contact you to complete the transaction set-up.

The 276/277 Companion Document is available on our website.



